

Texas A&M University Office of Admissions and Records

Office of Admissions and Records
Assistant Provost for Enrollment

Dear Colleague:

As you may know, Texas A&M University has made changes in recent years to our freshman admissions process, and the purpose of this message is to make sure you have the most current and accurate information. As part of the Aggie family, you are in a key role to reach many prospective students in a manner that we cannot, and we'd like your help in getting the word out about Texas A&M. Attached you will find a document with Frequently Asked Questions and other resources for information about the admissions process. I hope you will find this information helpful as you talk to high school students and their families about Texas A&M.

In recognition of the importance of providing quality higher education opportunities to Texas high school graduates, we have embarked on an aggressive five-year plan to increase undergraduate enrollment by 2,500 students. The freshman class for fall 2006 is our first admitted under this new plan and was the largest (7,800) in university history. We would be grateful for your support in reaching competitive students who may not be considering Texas A&M currently. Seeking to enhance our geographic, economic, social, and ethnic diversity, we have placed permanent staff dedicated to providing admission and financial aid information to interested students and their families in College Station and throughout the state in our Regional Prospective Student Centers.

I hope that you will assist us in sharing perspective about the Aggie experience. If you have questions or concerns, please contact Scott McDonald, Director of Admissions, at smcdonald@oar.tamu.edu or (979) 458-0509. You can also encourage students and their families to contact their Regional Prospective Student Center for more information about Texas A&M. You will find contact information for these Centers in the attached document.

I send my personal thanks on behalf of Texas A&M University. We appreciate being able to partner with you in our mutual goal to help the students of Texas.

Best regards,

Alice Reinarz

Assistant Provost for Enrollment